

Bellenden Primary School

Dewar Street, Peckham, London, SE15 4JP

Tel: 0207 732 7107

Email: office@bellenden.southwark.sch.uk

Monday, 09 September 2024
Dear parents/careers,
RE: Meet the teacher presentations
As you may be aware, at the start of the academic year teachers hold a 'meet the teacher' presentation where they will communicate important information about your child's education this year. These presentations will take place on Wednesday 18 th September 2024 in your child's classroom at 3.45 pm.
On the day, children will be dismissed as usual and then teachers will invite you into the class for the presentation. Please note that no child can attend the presentation if they are not accompanied by an adult.
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to speak to the class teacher or myself.
Many Thanks
Miss Crandon
Assistant Head Teacher





Executive Head Teacher: Mr Gregory Doey Head Teacher: Mrs Julie Ireland Deputy Head: Mrs Georgia Powell-Davis Assistant Head: Miss Emma Crandon

